
 
           Kia Ora Whanau, 

We are excited to announce that our School Fun Run’s Crazy Colour Day will take place on 
Friday, April 11, 2025! This vibrant event is not only a day of fun but also our major fundraising 
effort for much-needed sports uniforms and end-of-year camps. Be sure to keep an eye out for 
brochures that will be sent home with your tamariki. 

About the Day​
Crazy Colour Day is a highlight of our school calendar, filled with laughter and joy. We 
encourage all families to join in the excitement and show support for our youngsters as they 
participate in this lively event. Safety reminder: Please ensure that students do not go 
door-to-door or enter private properties without adult supervision. 

How Does My Child Fundraise?​
To get started, visit schoolfunrun.co.nz to create a student profile page. This will serve as your 
child’s fundraising hub. Kids who raise just $10 will earn a prize, and the more they fundraise, 
the more enticing their rewards will be—check out the sponsorship form for details! 

Online fundraising is encouraged, as students typically raise an average of $120 through this 
method. It’s safer and simpler than traditional fundraising, eliminating the need to handle cash. 
By sharing their online fundraising link with friends and family via email, SMS, or social media, 
students can reach their fundraising goals with ease. 

Getting Involved​
We would love to have parents and family members join us on Crazy Colour Day! Your support 
is invaluable, and if you’re interested in volunteering on the day, please reach out to me using 
the contact information below. 

Ordering Prizes​
All prizes must be ordered online! If you have trouble with online access, please contact our 
school’s coordinator for assistance. Prizes should be ordered between Friday, April 4, 2025, and 
Sunday, April 13, 2025. Simply log into your student profile page at schoolfunrun.co.nz, click on 
the ‘CLAIM YOUR PRIZE’ button, and follow the prompts. For any questions, feel free to reach 
out to the School Fun-Run team at 0800 377 170 for support. 

Thank you for your involvement and support. Happy fundraising! 

Let the fun begin​
Sheri Hughes​
sheri@tawhiti.school.nz 

http://schoolfunrun.co.nz/
http://schoolfunrun.co.nz/

